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Monday 24th May 2021 
 
Dear Y2BA Parents and Carers, 
 

Help with a survey about sport and physical activity for children 
 

You will remember that last week we wrote to you about your child’s class taking part in the Sport England Active 
Lives Survey which they are completing this week in school. In the letter it also said that Sport England would 
also like you to complete an online questionnaire which will take about 20 minutes.  This will supplement the 
answers your child gives with more detailed information and will help to build a broader picture of activities done 
by children of this age.  You can complete the survey at home and many parents find it helpful to complete the 
survey with their child present. Sport England will also make a financial contribution to the school for each parent 
survey completed, which we will then be able to use in order to develop P.E resources across the school. 
     
Ipsos MORI will store your child’s information securely and keep it confidential. Get Berkshire Active (The County 
Sports Partnership for Berkshire) and Sport England will know which schools and year groups have taken part but 
they will not know which individual children or parents have taken part.  You and your child will not be required to 
provide your names.  Your answers will be combined with other people's answers and only anonymous data will 
be reported. The results will be presented in a statistical report and no individual child, parent or school will be 
identified in the published report or statistics. 
 
In order to complete this survey you will need to put the following address into any web browser (Google Chrome, 
Firefox, Internet Explorer etc) 

https://ipsos.uk/MLZSO  
 

Your help with this is greatly appreciated and the data it provides will help the work that Get Berkshire Active do 
with children and young people across Berkshire both in and out of school.  
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Mrs E Cole on behalf of Get Berkshire Active 
PE Leader  

https://ipsos.uk/MLZSO

